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DRINKING WATER ADVISORY 
Loss of Pressure Boil Water Notice  

Lifted  
as of  

October 7, 2024 
 

Location: 
NW Hilton Drive & NW Morse Way 

 
 
As of October 7, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. the Boil Water Advisory issued on October 2, 2024, is lifted. Tap water is 
safe to drink for all customers in the area.  
 
Seal Rock Water District issued a “Boil Water Advisory” in response to a loss of pressure as a result of planned 
system maintenance waterline repair. Only customers in that area were affected by this advisory.  
 
Follow-up testing of drinking water has shown the absence of bacterial contamination. Seal Rock Water District 
recommends flushing all taps for 2 minutes or until the water runs cold before consuming for the first time. This 
will flush any potentially contaminated water from the plumbing. 
 
Testing conducted within the affected area since the notice was issued was clear of contamination.  The Seal 
Rock Water District would like to thank our customers for their cooperation and understanding during the boil 
water advisory. While the contamination was likely minimal, the health and safety of our customers is the 
District’s first priority. Seal Rock Water District consulted closely with the Oregon Health Authority – Drinking 
Water Services to ensure that all state and federal health procedures were followed and standards were 
maintained. 
 
For more information, please visit www.SRWD.org or contact Seal Rock Water District at 541.563.3529, or send 
us an email at info@srwd.org. General guidelines on ways to lessen the risk of infection by contaminants in 
drinking water are available from the EPA Safe Drinking Water Hotline at 1-800-426-4791 or the Oregon Health 
Authority, Drinking Water Services at 971-673-0405. 
 


